
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: RE / VC  

Date: 27.11.19 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As the big build up to Christmas begins, our thoughts turn to others. For a significant number 

of years our Christmas charity appeal has involved the production of hampers, which students 

then deliver to elderly members of the Haydock community and we would like 2019 to be no 

exception.  

During form time this week, students have been allocated an item to donate toward the 

Christmas hampers. If each student takes part, we will be able to create around 70 hampers, 

which would be an amazing achievement. Any hamper not required by members of the 

Haydock community will be donated to the Trussell Trust Food Bank in St Helens.  

Students are to hand their hamper item to their form tutor by Friday 13th December 2019 at 

latest. The hampers will be created in school and then delivered on Thursday 19th December 

2019, just in time for Christmas. We would love our students to be a part of something special 

in helping community members at Christmas.  

If have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss R Edwards 

Head of RE, PSHE and Citizenship. 
Lead SMSC. 


